
 

 

April 15, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We are very grateful for your business, which allows us to fulfill our purpose to help our regional communities thrive. Since 
1906, we have remained focused on being a locally owned community bank that empowers people, enables business, 
and energizes neighborhoods through the strength of our financial services. 
 
As you are aware, our North Broadway Branch has been closed since January when it sustained a water main break. 
Because of the extensive damage, as well as evolving customer transaction patterns, we have made the decision to 
permanently close the North Broadway Branch. The change will take effect July 31, 2024. 
 
We are eager to make this transition as easy as possible for you. No action is required on your part as your account 
number(s) will remain the same. You will continue to have access to our services at all Midwest BankCentre branches, 
including our two nearby branches at Friendly Temple and South Grand. 
 
Closing Branch:    Receiving Branches: 
North Broadway Branch   Friendly Temple Branch  South Grand Branch 
3529 N. Broadway    5501 Dr. Martin Luther King Drive 5515 S. Grand Blvd. 
St. Louis, MO 63147    St. Louis, MO 63112   St. Louis, MO 63111 
314-231-6015     314-633-1335    314-633-6000 
BankCenter Leader: Melanie Lockhart Tanisha Wilson-James   Phyllis Zimmerman 
 
You can also bank with us 24/7 using our mobile banking,  
mobile deposits, Apple Pay, and other online services.  
Sign up for online banking and eStatements using this QR code: 
 

If you currently have a safe deposit box at our North Broadway Branch, please note your box will need to be emptied 
and closed by Friday, July 19, 2024. As an extended courtesy for the inconvenience of relocating your safe deposit box 
contents, your first year rental fee is waived when you open a new safe deposit box at our Lemay Branch located at 2191 
Lemay Ferry Road. Please schedule an appointment to remove the contents of your safe deposit box by calling the North 
Broadway team at 314-231-6015. 

We are ready to answer any questions and assist you as needed. Please contact either receiving branch and let our team 
know how we can help. Thank you for your continued business and the opportunity you give Midwest BankCentre to meet 
your banking needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Danny R. Pogue 
President - Commercial, Retail, and Small Business Banking 

tel:3145448599

